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Note to File 
 

To: Parties 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Jay Project, notification of Developers Assessment Report 

submission and next steps 
 
Dominion Diamond Ekati Corporation (Dominion) submitted its Developer’s Assessment 
Report (DAR) to the Review Board on November 6, 2014.  The digital files for the DAR and its 
appendices along with two Table of Contents documents with hyperlinks to the DAR files have 
been placed on the Review Board’s public registry here: 
 
http://www.reviewboard.ca/registry/project.php?project_id=674 
 
Digital files of the DAR on USB stick are also available by request at the Review Board office.  
 
The next steps in the environmental assessment of the Jay Project are described below: 
 

 The DAR will be posted to the Review Board’s public registry immediately. 
 The Review Board will conduct an internal adequacy review of the DAR to ensure that 

it meets the requirements of the Terms of Reference and that the information in the 
DAR is adequate for parties to commence their own review the document. 

 The Review Board will post the results of its adequacy review on the public registry in 
the first week of December and parties will be given direction on next steps at that 
time. 

 In the event that the Board does not consider the DAR to be adequate it will request 
Dominion to respond to adequacy requirements. 

 
The Review Board understands that Dominion plans to hold workshops to present the DAR to 
parties during the week of December 8th.  The Review Board encourages parties to familiarize 
themselves with the DAR prior to participating in these workshops.   
 
The Review Board will prepare a Work Plan with an estimated schedule of next steps once the 
DAR is considered adequate for review.   
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.reviewboard.ca/registry/project.php?project_id=674


 

The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 


